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Ottawa, January 3, 1914.

sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of tne 26th ultimo, No. 1767. in regard to road division

in the S. W. ½ of Sec. 18, Tp 8, R. 28, V. 4th M., and in

reply to say that the Department has no knowledge of ownership

of this land by Mr.Clarence Cridland, of Brocket.

Your obedient Servant,

Somhea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

L. C. Charlessorth, Esq.,

Director of Surveys,

Department of Public Works,

Edmonton, Alta.

Votre très avoir vraieux
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